From: CalTAC «CalTAC@info.ets.org»
Sent: Monday, June 3, 2019 3:00 PM

To:

Subject: California Assessments--2018-19 Post-Test Survey



Measuring the Power of Learning.™

Dear Educator:

On behalf of Educational Testing Service and the California Department of Education, we thank you for your hard work and participation in the administration of the California Assessment of Student Performance and Progress (CAASPP) and the English Language Proficiency Assessments for California (ELPAC) Assessments administered across California this spring. We invite you to participate in the 2018-19-Post-Test Survey, which will provide us with valuable feedback regarding improvements to resources, the usability of various test administration systems, and the lessons learned from your administration experience.

We ask all educators who took part in the California assessments to participate. This includes LEA coordinators, test site coordinators, test administrators, and test examiners. With the addition of new assessments this year, such as the science and Spanish tests, your feedback is critical as we plan for upcoming administrations and future enhancements.

This survey will close on June 14, 2019. Start the survey now!

Questions from test administrators and test examiners about the survey should be directed to the CAASPP or ELPAC test site coordinator, who should contact the LEA CAASPP or ELPAC coordinator with any questions. LEA CAASPP or ELPAC coordinators should contact the California Technical Assistance Center by phone at 800-955-2954 or by email at caltac@ets.org.

Sincerely,

California Technical Assistance Center

Phone: 800-955-2954 Fax: 800-541-8455 Email: caltac@ets.org

Websites: http://www.caaspp.org/ and https://www.elpac.org/

Copyright © 2019 by Educational Testing Service. All rights reserved. ETS, the ETS logo and Measuring the Power of Learning. are registered trademarks of Educational Testing Service (ETS).